
 CITY OF KETTERING 
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Kettering City Council in 

Council Chambers at the City of Kettering Government Center, South Building, 3600 

Shroyer Road, Kettering, Ohio on Tuesday, March 28, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. regarding P.C. 

23-001- Request for a Zoning Text Amendment to correct and clarify areas of conflict, 

serve to introduce best practices, and modernize and expand flexibility, particularly for the 

reuse of existing developed properties.  

 

Planning Commission held a public hearing regarding P.C. 23-001 on March 6, 2023, and 

hereby submits its recommendation to city council that the requested zoning text 

amendment be approved.   

 

Interested persons are invited to attend this hearing and voice their opinion in regards to 

this case. 

 

LASHAUNAH D. KACZYNSKI 

Clerk of Council 

 


